
RECEPTION  CLASS  NEWSLETTER-Monday 11th December 2023                        
This half term’s enquiry question: How do other people celebrate?                                                                    

                             

This week, the children will be continuing to practise their Nativity 
play. They will also be writing letters to Father Christmas and 
actually creating their DT Nativity sliders, using their planning. The 
Shining Stars will be starting to make their family Christmas cards, 
calendars and a Christmas card for Police service dogs. There will be 
daily maths meetings and as usual there will be lots of child-initiated 
learning in and outdoors as usual. Thank you for all of your support 
at home, helping your child to learn their lines for the Reception 
class Nativity. 
 
SHINING STARS’ NATIVITY PERFORMANCE FOR FAMILIES-
Tuesday 19th December 2023 at 2.30pm 
Please arrive at the school office from 2.15pm as the performance 
will start at 2.30pm.  
 
PARENT/CARER DROP IN-Friday 15th December 2023-After 
school at 3.40pm in Reception classroom 
 
 

FINE MOTOR CONTROL:FUNKY FINGERS ACTIVITIES 
Please support your child to strengthen their fine motor wrist and 
finger muscles by: 

 Encouraging playdough and plasticine model making 
 Colouring activities e.g felt pens and colouring books 

 Threading activities  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher / EYFS Co-ordinator) and the EYFS Team. 


